May 2, 1957

¥r. Co Co Evans
PQOQBOXM
Truth or Consequences, N. M.

Dear 3irs

We received your letter of April 17, 1957, inquiring as to
whether a well was drilling in Section 20-26éN-2W.

San Gas Dorporation has filed a Notice of Intentlon to
Dri the Southeast Quarter of this section; however,
nothing has been filed in our office indicating that the well
has been spudded as of this date.

Yours very truly,

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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